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ARLINGTON-FAIRFAX BROADCASTING CO., INC. 
RADIO BLDG. ARLINGTON, VA 2030 N. 16th ST. 

9, J;'7 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of May 4 report- 

ing to us in detail reception of WEAM. 

On behalf of the entire staff of V11EAM, I 

extend to you our appreciation for taking the trouble 

to write us. 
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Sincerely yours, 

J 

RICHARD B. ASHINGTON, JR 
Chief Engineer 

TELEPHONE: OWENS 7 1 0 0 


